
Memo
To: ASAA Member Schools
Date: February 9, 2024
From: Shelbea MacLennan
cc: ASAA Executive Committee

John Paton, Executive Director

Re: !MPACT Student Athlete Leadership Conference Postponed

Dear ASAA Member Schools,

On November 29th, 2023 the ASAA Executive Committee agreed to postpone the 2024
ASAA !MPACT Student Athlete Leadership Conference until May 2025 due to financial
and human resource constraints. More information including dates and location for the 2025
!MPACT Conference will become available at the start of the 2025 school year.

We look forward to seeing our Student Athlete Leaders and their teacher mentors in 2025!

If you have any questions please contact shelbea@asaa.ca.
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